
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

August 5, 2025 

 

 

Contact: Danielle Ireland-Imhof 

Passaic County Clerk 

(973) 881-4127 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING THE 2025 NOVEMBER 

GENERAL ELECTION BALLOT DRAWING 
 

 

 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A.  19:14-12, the County Clerk is required to hold a 

drawing for the ballot positions for the November General Election. The 

Passaic County Clerk’s ballot drawing always takes place in the Passaic 

County Administration Building, and it is open to the public to witness, as 

required by statute.  

 

The ballot drawing will be conducted using a hybrid format, with virtual and 

in-person viewing, on Monday, August 11, 2025, at 3 p.m. The drawing will 

be streamed live on the Passaic County Clerk’s Facebook page 

(www.facebook.com/PassaicCountyClerk) with a link to the livestream 

posted on the County Clerk’s website (www.passaiccountyclerk.org) for 

public viewing. For those who wish to attend in person, the drawing will be 

held in the Passaic County Administration Building, 401 Grand Street, Room 

220, Paterson, New Jersey 07505. For more information, please contact the 

County Clerk’s Office, Elections Division at (973) 881-4127 or 

CountyClerkElections@passaiccountynj.org.  
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